
         42 Church Hill Road 
         Ledyard, CT 06339 
         September 10, 2024 
 
AdministraƟon CommiƩee 
Ledyard Town Council 
 
Dear Council Members, 
 
My name is Lorraine Healy and I live at 42 Church Hill Road in Ledyard.  I am sorry that I cannot 
aƩend your meeƟng in-person.  I have another meeƟng to aƩend to at the same Ɵme.   
 
I am wriƟng to discuss the proposed ordinance regarding raising of unofficial third-party flags on 
town property.  I am against changing the current unwriƩen pracƟce but I am for making that 
policy official in an ordinance.  I have read the accompanying documents, OLR Report unofficial 
flags 5-7-24 and AƩorney Memo-Memo Re Flag Flying-2024-09-09.  I believe the town will open 
itself up to more legal issues if it changes its current policy.   
 
How are you going to decide which flags represent our town or are allowed to fly?  
Unfortunately, in today’s environment, nothing is simple. It seems like every flag today is 
associated with some poliƟcal agenda.  Flying one flag and not another does not bring people 
together, it divides people.  People do not hate that flag or group.  They just see it as unfair to 
favor one flag over another.   
 
I believe it is in the best interest of the Town, to only fly the United States, State of ConnecƟcut, 
and miliary flags (“Official Flags”) on Town flagpoles.  CiƟzens can fly any flag they want on their 
property.   
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Lorraine Healy 


